
Hemp “Caregiver” Program
Native Prairie is excited to launch a new program to supply hemp users with the 
products they need. The hemp “Caregiver” program will allow consumers to 
purchase hemp biomass directly from the Native Prairie Research Farm on a per 
plant basis. The biomass can then be used by the consumer to make their own 
products for consumption. Consumers can consult with Native Prairie 
representatives to select genetics that 
best serve their needs.

Consumers can buy plants for the 2021 
harvest at $285 per plant, and up to 6 
plants are available per consumer. We 
estimate that the market price of a plant 
is around $750 (assuming 3/4 lb. of 
biomass per plant), giving consumers a 
large cost savings compared to 
purchasing retail products. 

Plants for the 2022 harvest can be 
prepaid for at $125 each with the 
remaining balance due at harvest.

All agronomic data on plants 
purchased will be available to the 
consumer through the VISPS Verification 
Program. This is a program and online 
system that allows all aspects of the 
growing process to be tracked, and will 
soon allow growers the potential to capture carbon credits.

If you have any questions or would like to make an order, call us at (816) 773-6018. 


